
 

 

 
 

 

 
Production Cheval-Serpent Inc. filming at PK 

Station today 
 

(Kahnawake – 15, Kentenhkó:wa/ November 2016) The Kahnawake Mohawk 
Peacekeepers would like to inform the community that filming for “Le Cheval-
Serpent (The Series)” is taking place today at the Peacekeeper Station. A permit 
has been issued by the Lands Unit of the MCK. 
 
The Peacekeeper station and the parking lot will be used as movie set made to 
resemble a Montreal police station, including some patrol cars with similar colors 
and markings to those of the SPVM. 
 
Filming is expected to wrap up later this evening. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically throughout the day. 
For further information on this announcement, contact Dwayne Zacharie at 450-
632-6505. 
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